
 
 

 

From comrade general secretary of Moroccan Socialist Youth 

Comrade Younes Siraj 

To  

The League of Youth Communists USA (LYCUSA) 

Dear comrades, 

The Moroccan Socialist Youth Organization (JS) salutes the Second Congress of the 

League of Youth Communists USA (LYCUSA) happening on next Saturday, August 27, 

2022. 

The Second Congress of LYCUSA is an important moment of consolidating the 

organization and the gathering of comrades from different sections of USA to 

manifest their principles and values of socialism, and their continuous struggle and 

fight against international imperialism and all kinds of exploitation of humans 

around the globe. 

Through this letter of greetings, we as Moroccan Socialist Youth support all the 

activities of your organization during this Second Congress, and demonstrate our 

profound and strong willing to strengthen our relations and common activities for a 

better world, plenty of respect to human rights, freedom and sovereignty of states 

and peoples in all parts of the world. 

We salute the Second Congress of LYCUSA. 

Long live the friendship and comradery between JS and LYCUSA! 

Long live socialism! 

  

 

 


